

August 2, 2023

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS

Hello, the parainfluenza (common cold virus) outbreak on Dublin has 2 additional residents who developed symptoms and are in isolation. There are 2 residents who are not longer symptomatic and are now off of isolation. The outbreak should be declared over on Aug. 9 assuming no additional residents have any symptoms.

Foundation Event

Please find attached to this update information about the Foundation's 9&Dine Event.

Stay safe and be well,

Janet Morris

President and CEO





Dear Family & Friends,

We'd like to invite you to 9&DINE, and help to raise important funds for St. Patrick's Home of Ottawa!

Our signature event – the 9&DINE for St. Patrick's Home – is scheduled for Monday, September 18th at Canadian Golf & Country Club, and offers quests *a unique, social golfing experience*.

With its:

- Mid-afternoon start;
- Half-round of golf;
- Electric golf carts with GPS navigation and automatic scoring;
- Swag bags;
- Free bucket of balls for the driving range;
- On-course tastings;
- Live folk music by **Seventh Town**;
- Complimentary beverage during the Patio & Pints Reception
- Barbecue dinner (while the sun sets over the horizon,

... it's a great experience, and a fun way to spend time with colleagues, friends and family!

Most importantly, together we will raise essential funds for programs, medical equipment, and capital improvement projects that support the health, well-being and quality of life of the residents at St. Patrick's Home.

To register, or obtain more information, please go to www.stpatsfoundation.ca/9dine or call Breanne at (613) 731-4660 x353.

We hope to see you there!

Sincerely,

Meg Friedman
Executive Director



P.S. If you can't make it, but would like to donate a silent auction item, or make a cash donation, please go to www.stpatsfoundation.ca/9dine or call Breanne at (613) 731-4660 x.353.